
-----Original Message----- 
From: Deborah Hannig <fireplacegirl32@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 12:18 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Proposal opposition 
 
External Email 
 
I would like to state my opposition to Proposals 21-GP1-103, 21-GP1-136, 21-GP1-179. 
Banning the use of fossil fuels in heat pumps and hot water heaters in commercial applications 
contributes to limited resources for businesses. Also the requirement of an electrical outlet near NG 
appliance installations would increase costs of installation of commercial equipment. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
Deborah Hannig 
Hannig Marketing 
Valor Fireplaces NW Regional Representative Cell 253-312-2328 
 
 


